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Interlegal Marketing Committee Minutes
6 April , 2020 – 08h30 EST
Conf. Call – www.zoom.us #3631756771
OneDrive – Marketing Committee : https://bit.ly/39fIQHf
Present

Frédéric Letendre (Chair), William Blum, Gabriele Brand-Ogris, Uday Ahlawat, Emmanuel Reveillaud, Alexandre Dupont
In Attendance
Colin Russell (Officer)

Apologies
Andrea Piscedda, Özlem Kurt, Ramon Bado, João Paulo Menezes Falcão
1. Welcome / Quorum

2. Notes of the Previous Meeting
Schedule 2

Agreed without further comment.

3. Website/SEO
 Frédéric presented a report for regular of social media and website activity. 


a. The revised list of expertise has been updated in the website. All members have been asked to review this for their profiles and make any changes if required.
b. Case studies and news items : There is not much news or material being sent through for posting at the moment so members are asked again to please do send if you have items.
c. The SEO activity with Mintlogix has been suspended for two months due to the Coronavirus situation. 
d. In the absence of other information, Frédéric will start to release individual chapters from the joint book and provide comment on it for social media.
4. Social Media




Included in reporting above regarding news and website items.
5. New Members Development 

Colin reported that although he is keeping in contact with enquiries, most are saying that all activity is on hold at the moment due to the Coronavirus pandemic.
6. Chambers Applications

Colin reported that he had been in touch with Chambers following their decision not to award a ranking largely due to the relatively small number of members with individual listings. Chambers have indicated that despite this, they do consider other factors and have encouraged Interlegal to consider making a submission. The deadline for original submission is now passed but late submissions are allowed due to Coronavirus situation.
7. Varia – Communications with Members
Gabriele provided an update about her proposals for keeping in contact with members during the Coronavirus pandemic. She is devising a series of geographically based groups of members who will be asked to meet by video every 2-3 weeks to share news, information and best practices resulting from the new situation and also to provide mutual encouragement and support for members. She will be contacting a list of volunteer co-ordinators in the first instance and will then publish details after that.
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Next Meeting :
8 May 


